
Children’s Christmas Choir 2018 
 

Calling all Children! 
This Christmas Eve before the 4 p.m. Mass we would like to have a Children’s Choir Christmas 
Concert. If you are in grades 3—8  and would like to be part of this new Christmas tradition in 
the parish, please complete the form in the bulletin and return it in the collection baskets. The 
form may also be found online under the home tab. 
Rehearsals will be Sundays after the 10:30  a.m. Mass, beginning November 4. If you have any 
questions, call the office, see Gina after any of the Masses or email her at 
gcovelli@dioceseofgreensburg.org. 
  
 

 
 


